
It's the month of August and I hope
everyone is ready to start school if you
haven't already! I am so excited for the

year of service we have ahead. 

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

Upcoming Events

LAYLA´S LATEST

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

August Newsletter

Division 8

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall

Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Contact Me: 
layla@ktkey.org
ktkeydivision8

On September 15th at 6:30 PM, I will be
holding an officer training at Boyd

County High School for any Key Club
member, officer, or Kiwanis member. It
will last approximately one hour. If you
have any questions or concerns please
contact me through the email below.



The Ronald McDonald House is an organization to help
create and find programs that improve the health and

well-being of children and families. They provide
groceries, cook meals, and provide a place to stay for

families with hospitalized children.  They do this in hope
of families being able to focus on what really matters

which is the health of their child. Some things you can
donate to the RMHC are toys, canned foods, household

items, and personal care items. 
 Ronald McDonald Houses are located near hospitals 

 that provide specialized care for children and
adolescents. Our house, located on 17th street right

behind Cabell Huntington Hospital, offers families a
home away from home, a refuge from the hospital.  

D I S T R I C T  P R O J E C T  

Youth Opportunities Fund
The Youth Opportunities Fund is a grant given out by

Kiwanis. If you are planning a service project and might
need a little extra funding, and are in good standings with
Key Club, this is for you! When applying for this grant, it 
 can be anywhere between $100- $2000. The deadline for
applications hasn't been posted yet, but are usually due
around October.  As soon as I know the deadline, I will

send it out in a later email. 



TRICK OR TREAT FOR UNICEF
Trick or Treat for UNICEF is a way of raising money for

UNICEF.You take a small donation box and instead of getting
candy, you collect money that goes towards education,

healthcare, safe water, sanitation, and other necessities. You can
have competitions between classrooms to see who can collect

more and include a reward at the end.This will help everyone in
the school to be involved.  

Fall Rally
We are so excited to say that we are having our

annual  Fall Rally at Dollywood this year on
October 16th. Dollywood is offering tickets at $50

instead of regular price. Tickets must be purchased
between September 28th and the 30th. Follow the

K-T website or email me with any concerns. 



 
Newsletters are are great way to update everyone

at school about the latest happenings. In order
for me to relay information with each and every
one of you, please send an email to me with your

new club officers and their email addresses, as
well as anyone wanting to help in the

distribution of this newsletter.  
If your school hasn't been able to hold

elections for your new club officers, they can
be held when schools return or even be done

over zoom. If you have any questions, I will be
here to help! 

Club Contacts

 
 
 

Everyday is a new chance to change the world.
 
 
 

Once again, if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me!


